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We pray for the sick of the parish family. 

May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches. 
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST baptized Catholic. 

 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

 
Masses received this week: Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),  

Fr Gary sss (RIP), Ronald Grimshaw (A), Cyril Boocock (LD), Christine Taylor (RIP), 
Frank Henry (A), Verona Henry (B’day), John Henry (B’day), Margaret Fogarty (S) 

Roy Green (S), John Harris (S), Kimberley Yates (S), Joseph Walsh (LD), Sharp Family RIP, 
 
 
 

End of the School Year! 
End of term masses will be 

For St Peter’s 
Tuesday 16th at 10am church 

For St Paul’s 
Wednesday 17th at 10am school 

 
I would like to thank everyone 

involved in the running and in the 
life of our fantastic schools, a very 

well-earned break and rest. 
Time flies when you are having 

fun! This year seems to have 
flown by, and much has been 

accomplished. So please have an 
incredible summer holiday. 

May our children stay safe, may 
they rest and play for the summer 

recess and come back in 
September, along with the staff 
refreshed and ready for action. 

Thankyou to all those people who 
make our schools a wonderful 
family, a place of learning and 

prayer. 
Happy Holidays! 

 
 

The Parish Lottery 
 

1st Prize £50 353 D.Wilson 
 

2nd Prize £25 62 M.Edmondson  
 

3rd Prize £25 192 B.Duxbury   
 
Last week’s Collections for the 

Parish: 
 

£587.42 
 
  

Food Bank 

We continue to collect for this 
worthy cause.  All donations make 

a difference. The banks are 
heavily used during the summer 
months, and some families will 

struggle, our gifts really do make 
a difference. Thankyou! 

 

  
  

This week’s Mass Timetable  
Monday: St Peters Church 

10am 
Tuesday: St Peters Church 

10am 
Wednesday: St Pauls School 

10am 
Thursday: No Mass 

Friday: St Peters church 10am 
Saturday: St Peter’s 6pm  

Vigil Mass 
 

Sunday: St Peter’s 9am 
The Priory at 10:30am 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417. Registered Charity No:250037 14th July 24 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun K. Braiden 
 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 3rd August from 
11:15am until 11:45am at        

St Peter’s. 

The Priory upon request. 

 

 

 

 

St John Vianney’s 5:15pm un5l 
5:45 

The Priory upon request 

Gentle Reminder! 

During the summer holidays, and 
while the schools are closed the 

weekday Masses will revert to the 
churches. Thanks. 

New lec0onaries for November. 

These must be bought and will cost 
£1517.25 if anyone wishes to donate 

towards them in memory of a loved one 
their names will be placed inside the front 

cover. Thankyou. 

Thankyou! 

Prayers and best wishes! 

Deacon Luke Bradbury will be 
ordained a priest on Saturday 28th 

September at 11am. 

Please spare a prayer for him. 



 


